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As a 5th generation Oregonian, US Navy veteran and one that wasn’t introduced to 

firearms until I attended Boy Scout camp on my way to earning my Eagle Scout; I am 

appalled that our Senators would propose a bill to subvert the Judicial Branch’s 

responsibility to review & consider multiple constitutional challenges! 

 

In what Civics class were you educated that Legislation was immune to The Rule of 

Law? Is there no shame or respect for our Constitutional process that legislators can 

overrule the Checks & Balances our Democracy was founded on? What an 

embarrassment upon your constituents and the mothers, fathers & teachers that 

played a role in your rise to authority! 


